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In recognition of the Juneteenth holiday, which has some municipalities closed, we will be 

rescheduling the June 18 workshop. Juneteenth is a very important milestone in American 

history. We look forward to the spirit of Juneteenth permeating the workshop series.  

Staff will post the new workshop date as soon as possible. We will continue to hold the next 

workshop on cost/benefit methodologies on Wednesday, June 30 from 9-11 am, as shown: 

https://edocs.puc.state.or.us/efdocs/HAH/um2165hah164441.pdf  

https://edocs.puc.state.or.us/efdocs/HAH/um2165hah164441.pdf

